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Dear Parents,
This week, our learning has involved the fairy tale ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. We read the fairy tale and discussed the different characters in the text – Jack, Jack’s mother and the giant. Throughout the week we have acted out the story to think about the characters and their actions. We changed the fairy tale using our own ideas. Skills we have focused on included using conjunctions (e.g. which, but, so), and using adjectives to describe (e.g. menacing, tall, magnificent). 
In Maths, we’ve been learning about position and direction, which has involved using language such as forwards, backwards, left, right, up, down, clockwise, anti-clockwise. We have used bee-bots (robots) to program movements to direct them on a map. 
For Science next week we are learning about botanists and why their work is important. If possible, we would really appreciate it if any plants could be brought to help us with our learning on Thursday (2JF) and Friday (2TM), as this will allow us to observe different a wider variety of plants. (Nothing too precious please!)
Thanks for your continued support,

Miss Williams, Mrs Potter, Mrs Fitzgerald and Miss Murphy
Activities:
1. Read your Home Practice Reading Book or Bug Club book. Tell someone which parts you enjoyed and why.

2. Practise position and direction (using language: forwards, backwards, left, right, full turn, half turn, and quarter turn). The following link provides a game to help practise these skills.

https://www.purplemash.com/#app/tools/2go
